
 
To:   Whom it may concern 
Date:   April 2, 2018 
Location:  The Distillery Historic District 
   9 Trinity Street, Suite 200 
   Toronto ON M5A 3C4 
Event:   Rotary International Conference Welcome Event  
 
RE:   Notice of Extended Liquor Licensing 
 
Please accept this letter provided to the required agencies as notice of The Distillery Historic 
District’s application to the AGCO for extended liquor licensing of some outdoor pedestrian 
areas at of The Distillery Historic District on the following date as part of the District’s 
participation in the Rotary International Conference Welcome Event. 
 
The SOP has been requested for:  
 

June 23, 2018  11:00am – 11:59pm 
   
 
The extended liquor licensing will allow for alcoholic beverages in plastic cups to be carried 
along the following pedestrian areas within the boundaries of Mill Street, Parliament Street, 
Cherry Street, and the south parking lot (see map attached) inside The Distillery Historic District: 
 
There will be an estimated 7,000 people in attendance during the SOP times of this event. 
 
I have forwarded this information to the Fire, Health, Building and Police Departments of 
Toronto; and to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission for notification of the correct authorities. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, I can be reached at 416-507-3454. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Candace Shaw 
Outdoor Events Coordinator 
The Distillery Historic District 
9 Trinity Street, Suite 200 
Toronto ON 
M5A 3C4 
cls@thedistillerydistrict.com 
416-507-3454 



 
 
Cc:  Toronto Police Services (51 Division), Toronto Fire Services (South Command), Toronto 

City Clerk, Toronto Public Health Department 
Cc: Rik Ocvirk, Director of Operations, Distillery Restaurants Corp. & Distillery Events 
Cc: Mathew Rosenblatt, Partner, Cityscape 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


